
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Following on from their committed effort to this summer’s GCSE & BTEC grade 

awarding process, your child will be eagerly anticipating receiving their results. Our 

policy with early entry examination has always been to hold results until the start of 

the academic year to ensure pastoral and academic support is available when the 

students collect their results. As such your child’s examination results will not be 

available during the summer. However, it is important we recognise the importance 

of these qualifications and the effort our students put into achieving them. As such, 

we will hold a Year 10 results day on Thursday 9th September 3-4:30 pm at the bottom 

of the SM6 building. This will allow staff from subject departments and the year team 

to be available so we can ensure a positive start to your child’s final academic year 

of secondary education. Students do not need to be in uniform and we politely 

request all students take a lateral flow test before coming on site as part of our 

measures against Covid-19. 

 

You may collect results on behalf of your child if you can present staff with a signed 

letter from your child stating they are happy for you to retrieve their results. 

Alternatively, if you and your child are unavailable on that day results will be issued 

during the school day on Friday 10th September. 

 

Please note, the results slips are a notification of your child’s success and not the 

certificates they will need to produce for further education or employment. These will 

be issued in November 2022 after all qualifications have been completed. If you have 

any further enquiries, please contact the year office in the first instance. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all to celebrate Year 10’s success. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

G. Wild         A. Longthorn 
 

Dr G. Wild        Mrs A. Longthorn 

Assistant Head - KS4 Progress and Achievement                        Head of Year 10 

 


